
LG Electronics USA, Inc.  
       111 Sylvan Avenue North Building Englewood Cliffs, NJ 07632 United States 
 

 
Date: November 30, 2023 
 

 

We, LG Electronics USA, Inc.  declare that the device does not support any non-US 
channels in all the operational mode(s) for the following product. 
 

FCC ID: BEJNT-16T90SP 
 
If you should have any question(s) regarding this declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact 
us. Thank you! 
 
 

 
 
 
----------------------------------- 

Hee Jae Cho, Director, Regulatory and Environmental Affairs 

LG Electronics USA, Inc.  

Tel: 201-952-0674 

E-mail: heejae.cho@lge.com 
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